
Summer Information For Parents
Different Class is now available for bookings but with a 
few important changes. Here’s how you can buy uniform 
this Summer:  

In Store

BY APPOINTMENT ONLY
Book appointments online at

www.differentclassschoolwear.co.uk/booking
Slots will be opened on a weekly basis, so please 
keep checking regularly if you don’t see one. No 

appointments will made over the telephone.

Government Guidelines state that we must limit the 
number of people in store at any one time.

To avoid queues we will only accept
people into the stores with appointments.
This includes Refunds and Exchanges.

In order to ensure your shopping experience is as 
smooth/safe as possible and is Covid Compliant:

We have:
• Installed Hand Sanitisers

• Supplied PPE for staff and customers
• Taken social distancing measures

We ask you to:
• Attend 1 Parent with 1 child only

• Pay by Credit/Debit Card
• Book Early as appointment slots are limited

• Wear a face covering if possible

Online

Everything you could need
all in one place!

 
We are anticipating a huge online demand during 

peak schoolwear season: 

• Orders are sent 48hr Royal Mail from day of 
disptatch, during this peak time, please allow 7-10 
days for your order to be dispatched, we therefore 

encourage you to order online ASAP.
All available stock is online

• Due to ongoing supply chain issues due to Covid 19, 
we are unable to update the progress of out of stock 
items over the telephone – please keep checking the 

website as stock will be updated there.
• Our click and collect facility is now operating 

as usual.

AVAILABLE NOW
www.differentclassschoolwear.co.uk

All items for your schools
Blazers, Jumpers, Shirts & Blouses,
Trousers and Skirts, PE Kits, Bottles, 

Back Packs, Gum Shields


